
During the COVID-19 outbreak.

If you've changed your daily 
habits, but still want to 
support your favorite spots 
and the people who work 
there, try one (or all!) of these 
ways to help. 

Support your regular 
businesses by buying gi� 

cards to use at a later date. 
Purchase online,

or over the phone.

BUY A
GIFT CARD

SUPPORT SMALL
BUSINESSES

Does your favorite small 
business offer online retail? 

Making a digital purchase is a 
simple, straightforward way to 

support a local store.  

SHOP
ONLINE

Some businesses might be 
offering temporary services 
like curbside pick-up or home 
delivery. Follow their social 
media or sign up for 
newsletters to get updates.

CONNECT
ALTERNATIVELY

www.downtownbellingham.com


